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Update from ECHO’s Chief Executive

We wish to inform our members, partners and the ECHO community that Samantha Johnson, our Chief
Executive, contracted COVID-19 during the Christmas holidays.

Whilst Sam has been very unwell she is fortunately beginning to feel better and has not required
medical attention, instead recuperating at home. We are delighted to hear that Sam is over the worst at
what has been a worrying time for all of us here at ECHO.

Sam will be taking time away from frontline services for the next two weeks. If you are in need of Sam’s
help or information from ECHO please do contact our very capable team who are available to support
the ECHO community at this time.

Our staff team are also fully supported by the ECHO Trustee Board. If you have any urgent queries
intended for Sam please do email Siobhan or Emma by clicking the links below:

We know you will share our good wishes and hopes for a speedy recovery for Sam and her husband
Steve – and we extend this to everyone affected by COVID-19.

Thank you from the ECHO Team

https://echo-uk.org/resources/coronavirus/

